

Student Branch Executive

2014/15

President: Larissa Valentine **President-elect:** Amanda Hunt **Public Relations:** Lexi Weiss

Special Event Coordinator: Renita Lam

Community Directors: Joby Quiambao/Laura Godts **Fundraising Directors:** Robyn Barefoot/Madelyn Morgan

Newsletter Directors: Sarah Clark/Hilary Rock

Treasurer: Jessica Boucher **IPE Representative:** Taylor Cole

1st Year Representatives: Melissa Lam/Heather MacAulay/Theresa Handrigan/Leanne Johnson

2nd Year Representatives: Courtney Westerberg/Marissa Lustri

3rd Year Representatives: Rebecca Lewis/Maja Williams

2015/16

President: Amanda Hunt

President-elect: Theresa Handrigan **Public Relations:** Gurpreet Rehalana

Special Event Coordinator: Madelyn Morgan Community Director: Heather MacAulay

 $\textbf{Fundraising Directors:} \ Rachel \ Jessop/Leanne \ Johnson$

Newsletter Directors: Emma Hunt/Hilary Rock

Treasurer: Rebecca Lewis

1st Year Representatives: to be determined September 2015

2nd Year Representatives: Jessica Weeden/Samantha Thompson/Sarah Rogers

3rd Year Representatives: Sarah Clark/Cindy Ye

4th Year Representative: Rebecca Lewis **Faculty Advisor:** Dr. Alicia Garcia, RD, CFE

Community Events

Get involved in the London community in CAFP member exclusive opportunities. Some examples include:

- ✓ ChildReach
- ✓ London Synchro
- ✓ Main Campus The Spoke/Wave Food Indicators
- ✓ Serbian Flood Relief
- ✓ Sock Drive 2014 goal of 1,500 new pairs of socks to donate to the Unity Project of London. Our branch was able to donate 3,786 pairs. This donation replaced Unity Project's entire sock budget so that money

was able to be reallocated to their food budget. CAFP Brescia was the top student branch across Canada out of 14. The sock drive 2015 has a similar goal of 1,500 new pairs of socks to benefit Unity Project.

<u>Fundraising Committee</u> - Join the committee in helping to raise funds for your student branch and charitable organizations. We need your help! As an active member of CAFP Fundraising committee there are numerous opportunities throughout the year to get involved. Volunteering your time at our monthly events will help us meet our goals. It is our hope to send as many active members to the annual National Conference as possible. To find out more about how to get involved please contact cafpexec@gmail.com

Here are some past events:

- ✓ T-Shirt Drive
- ✓ Zumba
- ✓ Nut Butter Sales
- ✓ Bake Sales
- ✓ Salsa Night
- ✓ Steep Tea Sales

Newsletter Committee

Brescia's CAFP Student Branch publishes a monthly newsletter called Mise en Place. There is an opportunity for all members to be published. If you submit 3 articles in a year you will receive a certificate for your portfolio.

To be a part of the dedicated newsletter committee see the following criteria to get involved:

- Attend all monthly meetings
- Write a minimum of 5 articles throughout the year

If you are interested in getting involved in the CAFP Newsletter Committee, or want more information please contact the editors at brescianews@gmail.com

<u>Special Events – Professional Development Series</u>

It is our commitment to offer exceptional educational and professional development opportunities. Some examples of past events:

- ✓ Food Blogging
- ✓ Leadership Session
- ✓ Linkedin Workshop
- ✓ Brewery Tour
- ✓ Food Photography

Credentialed Food Executive Program

The CFE program is an established, relevant and meaningful professional credentialing program. It represents the mark of achievement, knowledge and dedicated leadership to the foodservice industry. The purpose of the CFE program is to encourage CAFP members to participate in progressive personal development. You can obtain your CFE by collecting points in education, work experience, activities and leadership. For more information please speak to one of your CAFP executive members or contact cafpexec@gmail.com

Annual Awards Dinner

Recognition of student leaders and an opportunity to network with the professional branch at a semi formal dinner held in March.

CAFP National Conference

The CAFP Conference held in May of every year, is a great opportunity for CAFP members from all over Canada to get together and learn about the Foodservice Industry, to meet fellow CAFP members and to network. This event is always a lot of fun. The 3 days are packed full of meetings, education sessions, entertainment, awards and lots of

food. CAFP members definitely know how to have a good time. The awards dinner is not to be missed. All of the accomplishments from the year are recognized. If you have never attended the National Conference, I would encourage you to attend. For more details check out the CAFP National website at www.cafp.com